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Press Release – Jack Kane Sworn in as Commodore of Pelican Isle Yacht Club 

 

The new Commodore of Pelican Isle Yacht Club, Jack Kane, was sworn into office for the 2024-2025 

term, followed by Kevin McCabe, Vice Commodore and Jeff Carr, Rear Commodore. These Flag Officers 

lead the Club’s Board of Directors. Bob Flaherty, the 2023-2024 Commodore, turned over his watch of 

the Yacht Club to the new Commodore, Jack Kane at the annual Change of Watch ceremony. 

The Change of Watch is a time-honored Yacht Club tradition at PIYC! Festivities began with Evening 

Colors, a short maritime ceremony poolside during which we honor our Nation's flag at sunset. 

Immediately following was the transfer of authority from the outgoing Commodore to his successor with 

delicious food and great camaraderie. This event, as well as many other Yacht Club traditions throughout 

the year, are part of what makes Pelican Isle Yacht Club such a special place for its Membership. 

 

There Is No Better Time To Be Out On The Water!  Pelican Isle Yacht Club is conveniently situated 

in an exclusive Southwest Florida location just five minutes from the open waters of the Gulf of Mexico at 

Wiggins Pass in North Naples, Florida. For more information on Membership or their brand-new Marina, 

please visit www.piyc.net. 
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Picture 1: Commodore Jack Kane, Immediate Past Commodore Bob Flaherty 

Picture 2: Commodore Jack Kane 

Picture 3: Commodore Jack Kane, Vice Commodore Kevin McCabe, Rear Commodore Jeff Carr 
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